
 
 

 

July 31
st
, 2017 

 

 

Dr. Maria Valeria Costa Correia, 

Rector, 

Federal University of Alagoas, 

Maceio, Alagoas, 

Brazil.  

 

 

Dear Dr. Maria Valeria Costa Correia, 

  

 

I hereby confirm and approve the establishment   the  Ethics Unit,  of  the 

International Network  -  UNESCO  Chair in Bioethics (Haifa) at the   Federal 

University of Alagoas, Maceio, Alagoas, Brazil.  

 

 

I wish you success. 

  

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Prof. Amnon Carmi 

Head of the UNESCO Chair in Bioethics (Haifa) 

 

 

  

  



 
 

 

July 31
st
, 2017 

 

 

 

Dr Angela Canuto, 

Federal University of Alagoas, 

Faculty of Medicine, 

Maceio, Alagoas, 

Brazil.  

 

 

 

Dear Dr. Angela Canuto, 

 

 

It gives me great pleasure to approve your appointment as the Head of the  

Ethics Unit, of the International Network of the UNESCO Chair in Bioethics  

(Haifa) at the Federal University of Alagoas, Faculty of Medicine, Maceio, 

Alagoas, Brazil.  

  

I wish you success. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Prof. Amnon Carmi 

Head of the UNESCO Chair in Bioethics (Haifa) 

 

 

 


